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The Department of Electronics organised a field trip to Phyistech Electronics, Secunderabad, on 

5 August, 2023, for III B.SC (MECS) students. The purpose of this field trip was to help the 

students understand the theoretical concepts that have been taught and put into practice. Students 

understood how lab training kits were designed, assembled, and tested. They also had hands-on 

experience of soldering the components on the PCB. This trip provided the students with an 

opportunity to understand the manufacturing process of a wide range of electronic equipment 

used by them in the Electronics Lab 

 

  
Mr.Mohd.Taqui, Customer Support Engineer, 
Physitech Electronics Pvt. Ltd., explaining how 
components are assembled for a particular 
instrument 

Mr. Ganesh, a student from III B.SC (MECS), is trying 
his hand at soldering the components. 



 
Ms. T. Naga Lakshmi, Head, Dept. of Electronics, 
observing the Raspberry Pi IOT trainer kit 

 
III B.SC MECS students along with MS. T. Naga 
Lakshmi and Mr. Mohd. Taqui at Physitech Electronics 
Pvt.Ltd. 

 


